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May 6th, 2020 
 
 
 

Subject: End of Life Announcement – Part Numbers within WPC39S0B-Series Product Range 

 
 
To our Valued Customers: 
 

Laird is officially announcing the End of Life (EOL) for the WPC39S0B-series part numbers listed in the 

table below from our Whip Antenna Product portfolio effective immediately and will no longer accept 
orders for these parts. 
 
 

Discontinued Part 
Number 

Description 

WPC39S0B-001 ¼-wave whip, 39- 46 MHz, Car Antenna 

WPC39S0B-002 ¼-wave whip, 39- 46 MHz, SUV Antenna 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause you, if you have any questions, please call your 
normal sales representative or one of our regional contact numbers below. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Gordon Barber 
Director, Product Management 
Connectivity 
www.lairdconnect.com 
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http://www.lairdconnect.com/

